
Effective April 11, 2023, Walmart Inc. amended its Code of Conduct to clarify expectations around the 
conduct of associates who are asked to participate in an investigation to align with current practices.   
The revised Code of Conduct is available in the “Corporate Governance” section of the “Investors” page 
of Walmart’s corporate website at http://stock.walmart.com/investors/corporate-
governance/governancedocuments/.  
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